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I grew up in Maine and my family still owns lake front property. I have always 
enjoyed kayaking and canoeing on the lake. I support LD 173 which exempts 
registration of certain water craft. There are other ways to raise money without 
requiring registration fees. The state of Maine has high taxes already. I’m sure there 
are other state funding available for the department. 


